
SHROPSHIRE      RAILWAY        SOCIETY 

2025  SUMMER    EVENING    PUB    OUTING    TO    WRENBURY 

Thursday 19 June 2025 

Join other Society members for the annual summer evening pub trip, this year with another 

visit to our venue for 2023, which has recently had a major refurbishment; we take a ride 

along the Shrewsbury–Crewe route to the request stop of Wrenbury, from where some of 

our committee members who live locally have again agreed to ferry participants the short 

trip to the Bhurtpore Inn, just less than a mile from the station. 

The rail journey from Shrewsbury takes just over half an hour, and the pub is one with a very 

good reputation both for ales and good food, in particular its Indian cuisine offer. 

Suggested train times:- 

Outward dep. Shrewsbury 1829, arr. Wrenbury 1904 

Return dep. Wrenbury 2124, or 2223, arr. Shrewsbury 2158, or 2259. 

(times subject to change) 

Return fare Shrewsbury- Wrenbury (using the trains indicated above) :- £17.30 

(with a Railcard £11.50)         

There are also good rail connections from places on other routes in the area. 

Please indicate interest to Lionel Price by e-mail giving name and membership number to:- 

outings@saloprailsoc.org.uk. 

Indications of interest may also be made by ‘phone to 07786 165101 (if no reply please leave 

message giving name, membership number and contact details) by June 12 at the latest. 

No minimum numbers necessary of course; however the pub has been alerted to expect a 

Shropshire Railway Society party to have a meal, and those members who would like to eat 

should please advise Lionel Price accordingly, using one of the methods given above. 

The Bhurtpore Inn would welcome pre-selections from its main menu, which is available for 

members to peruse online (https://thebhurtporeinn.co.uk/), and main dish selections from 

that menu (excluding daily specials) should be forwarded to Lionel Price. 
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